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Employer Forum

Our next 6-monthly forum for non-local 
authority employers will be held in our 
office on Thursday 19th March.   We will 
hold 2 sessions – 10am and  2pm

Please email 
Karen.sweeney@glasgow.gov.uk by 
Monday 2nd March if you wish to attend 
stating your preferred session.

Leaver Form-New Version

We have redesigned the Leavers form 
for a member opting out OR leaving 
without a pension OR being dismissed.  

The new version can be found on our 
website at: 
https://www.spfo.org.uk/index.aspx?artic
leid=15844

I-Connect

As previously advised, all employers will 
need to start using our data management 
solution, i-Connect, by 31st March 2021, so 
most should be adopting it during 2020.

January Training Day

The presentation slides for the Unique ID 
training held in our office can be found at:
https://www.spfo.org.uk/index.aspx?arti
cleid=25013

FRS 102 / IAS 19 Reporting as at 31st

March 2020

We are awaiting details of this year’s  
exercise from our actuary, Hymans 
Robertson. Once we have them, we will 
forward to contacts at employers who have 
previously requested these accounting 
disclosures. 

For Reference

The LGPC has published bulletin 193 Much 
of it is about England & Wales, but it 
includes the following which may be of 
interest:
• Scottish consultation on changes to the 

local fund valuation cycle and exit 
payments.
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https://www.spfo.org.uk/index.aspx?articleid=15844
http://lgpslibrary.org/assets/bulletins/2020/193.pdf
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